
 

        

 

 

 

05 December 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
Assalaamu Alaikum - May peace be with you 
Re: Winter Gift Programme 

 

I hope and pray you are in the very best of health.  
 
Thank you to every one of our pupils and their families who have already taken part in the fundraising and 
charity activities we have held this term. Alhamdulillah, with your help and generosity, we have raised to date 
over £12,900.  
 
During this winter, we aim to inspire our pupils to fundraise for those who are struggling in our local 

community. We will be working with local charities and community groups to help provide food to those in 

our community who are homeless or struggling with poverty. We will also be preparing gifts for vulnerable 

members of our community.  

In the coming days, our pupils will take part in several activities to learn more about homelessness, food 
poverty and loneliness, before pledging to raise funds to support these local projects.  
 
As part of our Winter Gift Programme, we will be: 

• holding a special assembly on homelessness, food poverty, loneliness, and the importance of volunteering 
in our local community.  

• running a whole-school fundraising programme, which will involve each pupil aiming to raise at least £5 
towards the cost of food and gifts (ParentPay is available for your contribution).  

• consider contributing items such as hot water bottles, gloves, hats, socks, jumpers, tinned food or 
healthy snacks, and toiletries, as they would be particularly suitable for donation. 

• The deadline for all items to be brought into school is Tuesday 12 December 2023. 
 

Thank you once again for your continued support and kindness in supporting our charitable projects.  

We pray that the Almighty inspires our children and each of us to have care, compassion, active citizenship, 
and empathy for those who are less fortunate than us. Aameen. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Sajid Khaliq  
Principal 


